
 

 

  Town Hall        
  Meeting 

Friday April 8 
6:30 p.m. 
Chatham Public Library, 120 Queen St. Chatham 

 
 

Our hospitals have faced years of cuts to staff and beds as a 

result of inadequate funding by the Ontario government. After a severe 

round of cuts in 2012, CKHA cut 1 in every 10 remaining hospital beds at 

the Chatham site. Additionally, more than 50,000 hours/year of hands-on 

nursing care and vital support services were cut. The Wallaceburg hospital 

has been gutted by cuts in recent years. It is left with 5 beds and an 

emergency department only.  

 

Working together, 
we can save our 
services!  
 

In many communities we  

have successfully stopped 

hospital cuts. 

 

Join the Chatham-Kent  

Health Coalition to discuss  

local health care concerns  

and help plan the fight-back 

campaign! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Organized by: 
Chatham-Kent Health Coalition  
& Ontario Health Coalition 
Contact: Shirley Roebuck 226-402-2724 
    Ontario Health Coalition-Chatham-Kent Branch 
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